
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT JUNE 27, 2024 
 

PLACENTIA WELLNESS CENTRE UPDATE 
 
 
The Placentia Wellness Centre is in the final phases before opening. Substantial completion has 
been issued for the new facility, to be known as the Placentia Regional YMCA, and the Town has 
handed the keys to the YMCA of Newfoundland and Labrador. The Town of Placentia together 
with the YMCA has begun the commissioning process of the building to ensure all systems are 
operating and functioning as designed.  
 
Although substantial completion has been issued, like any construction project, there are 
building deficiencies that the Town and the Contractor are working through. Other factors 
impacting a confirmed opening date include supply chain issues, internet installation, and a 
challenging labour market.  
 
YMCA staff are on site working hard to get the facility ready for opening, which we anticipate 
will occur in phases.  Using the community feedback we received from the survey, we will 
continue to work throughout the summer to organize program schedules for each phase of 
opening. We are planning for a late summer opening and will provide more information as it 
becomes available. 

 
For informa�on about memberships, job openings, how to become a volunteer fitness leader, 
the pathway to becoming a lifeguard, and more please visit www.ymcanl.com. 


